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Dear Parents and Carers,        13th March 2025 

    Year 3 & 4 Trip to Southwark Cathedral 
 
On Wednesday 23rd April, Years 3 and 4 will be visiting Southwark Cathedral to take part in a candle-
making workshop and an interactive tour of the cathedral, exploring Christian signs and symbols.  
 

We will be travelling to and from London using public transport, taking the train from Coulsdon 
South Station to London Bridge, then taking a short walk from there.  
 

We will be leaving school after morning registration and are expecting to arrive back at Coulsdon 
South Station at 3.25pm. Please arrange to collect your child from the Reddown Road exit of 
Coulsdon South Station at this time. This is obviously dependent on trains running on time, and 
we will notify you by text if the children will be delayed. If you have younger siblings at the 
school, please collect them first before going to the station. We will keep the children safely with 
us until you arrive. If your child will be attending the after-school wraparound care club, we will 
walk them back to school with us.   
 
We will be taking packed lunches with us which will have been prepared by the school caterers, 
and the children will order their fillings in advance. Children should wear full, smart school 
uniform and bring a waterproof coat. They will also need a small, named rucksack-type bag to 
carry their water bottle and packed lunch. 
 

The cost of this trip is £8.10 and this should be made on ParentPay in the usual way.  
 

Please give consent for your child to take part in this trip by completing the Google form (link 
attached). We would be very grateful for parental help on this outing, so if you are available and 
would like to come with us, please indicate this on the Google form and we will be in touch with 
you.  
 

If you have any questions, please come and speak to us. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr J Edwards & Mrs L Pullin 
Class Teachers 
 


